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“ Time you  

enjoy  
wasting, 
was not 
wasted.” 

 

John  

Lennon  

 From the Editor 
 

 What a bizarre winter so far! December was frigid with a ton of snow while 
January  was warm and rainy. Who knows what February & March have in 
store. For my part, I’m hoping for snow soon as I’ve been cleared by my  
Doctor to begin limited snowshoeing in February as my ankle is finally  
beginning to heal. But let’s not forget, February is also the month that  
Pitchers & Catchers report for Spring Training, meaning the driving season is 
just over the horizon, so if you’ve been putting off those winter projects on 
your T-Series, get cracking!  
Speaking of the driving season, the location for GOF Mk102 has been  
announced and it is right in our back yard! The GOF will be held June 27th - 
July 1st in Lebanon, NH. Aside from some lovely scenery up & down the  
Connecticut River, Lebanon is minutes away from what I believe is the best 
hamburger on the planet...Worthy Burger in South Royalton, VT. Believe me, 
it is well worth the pilgrimage! 

 

GOF Mk102 
June 27th—July 1st 

Lebanon, NH 
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Holiday Party 

 

Once again at the 
Princeton  

Junction where 
the food was good, 

the drinks even 
better and the  

camaraderie best 
of all!!!  
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Pendle Witches Brew 

    

 Moorhouse’s Brewery was established in 1865 by William Moorhouse, a 
Burnley man who took great pride in his town and his craft. He built his own 
brewery premises in 1870, and nearly 150 years later, Moorhouse’s is still on 
the same historic site, in the shadow of Lancashire’s famed Pendle Hill. 
 

The brewery belonged to the Moorhouse family for generations. After the last 
remaining family member sold up, the business had a swift series of owners 
who for various reasons were unable to make it work, until sadly in 1982 it 
was faced with extinction. 
 

Brewery workers had already been given their redundancy notices when 
Manchester businessman, William Parkinson, first tried a pint of Pendle 
Witches Brew one legendary lunchtime. Being from Burnley himself and  
intrigued by the Pendle connection he asked about Moorhouse’s at the bar. 
On hearing of the company’s imminent closure, Mr. Parkinson made some 
enquiries… and within just seven days he was the proud new owner of  
Moorhouse’s, bringing it back from the brink. 

 

We have embraced the traditions and values established by the Moorhouses 
all those years ago, whilst bringing significant investment and innovation,  
installing a new brew plant in 1988 and a new warehouse in 1995. The  
brewery has gone from strength to strength and our beers are now on sale 
nationwide. 
 
 

Source: : http://www.moorhouses.co.uk/ 

The Ales of the United Kingdom 
“Give my people plenty of beer, good beer & cheap beer, and you will have no revolution 

among them”. 
Queen Victoria 

Moorhouse’s Brewery 
 Moorhouse Street     

Burnley,  
Lancashire  
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Thanks to  the Triumph Club of North Florida! 
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Positions Available 
 

The Club is actively seeking Members to 
fill the following positions: 

  
 Historian 

Contact Alex Gottfried 
alex_gottfried@msn.com 

Activities 
Contact Steve Neal 

skyhook114@comcast.net 
 
   

 T-Party Key Personnel  
                                                                

Charles Dyer, Chairman 
329 Essex Street 
Hamilton, MA 01982 
(978) 468-0156 
dyer-charles@comcast.net 
Alex Gottfried, Vice Chairman 
6 Larnis Rd 
Framingham, MA 01701-3419 
978-764-4702 
alex_gottfried@msn.com 
Activities 
Position Open 
Judy Krongelb, Treasurer 
55 Parker St 
Acton, MA 01720 
(978) 263-2519 
kronwasser@yahoo.com 
Historian 
Position Open 
Maryellen & Rick Pelletier, Membership 
22 Walton Road 
Plaistow, NH 03865 
603-819-6418 
mpelletier23@myfairpoint.net 
Chris Nowlan, Technical Advisor 
7 Melendy Hollow 
Amherst, NH 03031 
603-673-0939 
nowlanc@comcast.net 
Rick Smith, Technical Advisor 
312 High Street 
Dedham, MA 02026 
(781) 326-9055 
(603) 253-6524 weekends 
tech_guy1@mgtparty.org 
Betty Butler, Regalia 
153 Jamestown Road 
Belmont, NH 03220 
(603) 524-2543 
bjbutler@metrocast.net 
Bob Dougherty, Editor 
105 Garden Circle 
Laconia, NH 03246 
603-948-2078 
rdoc2mg@gmail.com 
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T-Party Classifieds 

YT, 1950, EXU3030, engine XPAG 20438, owned since Nov. 1992, but 
terminal illness forces sale. Total ground up restoration by British 

car professionals, incl. Steve Hardy and Rick Smith, Boston, completed 
1998. Modifications include front disk brakes, f/r sway bars, electronic 

ignition, 5 speed transmission, rear end 3.9 ratio, directionals, 
safety rear lights. Car can be returned to absolute original condition 

with spares, transmission, springs, brakes, all part of this sale. 
Have complete documentation of every cost and work done. 

This car a prize winner, incl. Register Premiere, Greenwich Concours 
d'Elegance (Best British Sports Car), Cape Cod British Car Club First 

Place, Tanglewood British Motorcar Festival First Place  (2011). 
Currently in absolute mint condition & roadworthy with today's traffic 

requirements. Undertook Register trips, including Skyline Soiree, 
Calgary Stampede, Run Around the Rock (Newfoundland). Photos on 

request. Asking $35,000 
#10901 John Friedler, Bedford, NY (914)234-0962 or Johnf72@gmail.com. 

      Supplemental Regalia available from KP Creative Stitches 
   KP Creative stitches is a home based embroidery studio that has digitized the  
   T-Party logo so it can be put on items that are not currently stocked by the  

   T-Party Regalia. Currently we can offer the logo on denim shirts ($35) &  
   sweatshirts ($40).  kathy@kpcreativestitches.com   Special orders accepted 

 Kathy Ahrendt 603-426-8568 or Priscilla Guenther 828-728-4927 

T Party Regalia 
There are jackets, shirts, car badges, cloth pins and now pens available for purchase. That 

MG fan in the family might just fancy something from our collection. 
Jackets………………………………………………………………………………..$35.00 
Add a name to the Jacket………………………………………………………….$5.00 
Shirts with pockets…………………………………………………………………$28.35 
Shirts w/o pockets………………………………………………………………… $27.50 
Car Badges………………………………………………………………………….. $30.00 
Hats, Navy bill w/teal upper, MG T-Party (lettering in white)……………..$9.50 
Pins………………………………………………………………………………………$2.50 
Cloth Patches………………………………………………………………………….$1.50 
License Plate Frames………………………………………………………………..$1.00 
Pens……………………………………………………………………………………….$.50 

Add $5.00 per jacket/shirt for shipping & handling. Other items will be billed actual  
postage. 

Contact Betty Butler to purchase Regalia. 
bjbutler@metrocast.net 
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 1979 MGB 

New  Carmine Red paint   
Tan interior & black carpet 
Always Garaged...NO RUST! 
Very Strong Engine w/Weber DGV   
Peco Exhaust/ 4 speed with over-
drive/ New top & tonneau cover 
Windshield cover & 2 whole car  
Covers/Michelin tires 
84K well cared for original miles  
Various extra parts (fuel pump,  
water pump etc.) 

 Contact Ron Walker 
703-729-4750 (H) 
703-638-8590 (C) 

 

 

Your 
 

Add 
 

Here 


